
All children from Whittingham C of E Primary School are invited to our 
Autumn School Disco.
On Friday 20th October from 5.00p.m. -6.30p.m. for the whole school and 
from 6.30- 7.00p.m. for Classes 2 and 3.
All children that attend our school are welcome. Seasonal costumes may 
be worn.
Children in  Nursery and Reception class must have an adult to stay with 
them for the duration of the disco.
Entry fee is £4 per person payable by Monday 16th October. 
Please send a labelled envelope into school with the child’s(ren’s) name 
in correct change  by Monday 16th October to confirm your place and let 
the office know if there are any change to collection details.
Hot dogs, drinks, glo sticks etc will be available to purchase on the 
night.


